
 

 

 

 

  

March 2022 Newsletter 

 

Birthdays in March 

 
*All center birthdays will be 

celebrated on March 24th & 

25th * 

Lwra- 2nd 

 Lily- 3rd 

 Morgan- 6th  

Pauline- 9th 

 Calan- 9th  

Amanda- 11th 

 Jacob- 13th 

 Piper- 14th  

Ritta- 16th  

Rainey-  16th  

Emmy- 16th 

Bryson- 18th  

 Carly- 19th 

 Yara- 20th 

 Annabelle- 28th 

 Paige- 29th 

 Brianna- 29th 
 
 
 

 

 

Unfortunately, our extra curricular activities are 

still on hold for the time being (Music, Dance and 

French) BUT we will still celebrate: 

Pancake Tuesday- March 1st 

Pyjama Day- March 4th 

International Women’s Day- March 8th 

Backwards Day- March 10th 

Move Your Clocks Forward!- March 13th 

St. Patrick’s Day- March 17th- Wear green! 

International Menu Day: Irish Menu- March 18th 

First Day of Spring- March 20th 

Down Syndrome Awareness Day- March 21st- Wear 

mismatch socks! 

Celebrating ALL Center Birthdays: March 24th and 

25th 

 

 

 

March 8th is International Women’s Day! International 

Women’s Day is a global day celebrating the social, 

economic, cultural, and political achievements of women. 

The day also marks a call to action for accelerating 

women’s equality. As Little Scholars is run by wonderful 

women, we take this day to appreciate all the amazing 

traits they bring to the center, and we recognize the 

importance of helping to educate the future generation 

about equality and kindness.  

Social Media 

Be sure to check us out on 

Facebook and Instagram to stay 

updated about the current events 

in the center! 

 

Staff of the Month 

Congratulations to our staff of the 

month, Ashley! Thank you for all your 

hard work in the Infant room! We 

appreciate everything you do! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

International Menu Day 

Friday, March 18th, Amanda will be cooking up some 

Irish- themed food for lunch and afternoon snack in 

honour of St. Patrick’s Day! 

 
 

Reminder!!! 

Toys from home are to stay at home 

or in the car.  They cannot come 

into the center. The only exception 

to this rule is if there has been a 

request or discussion with the 

teachers in your child’s room for a 

specific occasion or activity. We 

understand that this can be 

stressful for you and your child, 

especially when they must give 

something up in the car before 

dropping off, but personal items can 

be lost or damaged, and this could 

make your child even MORE upset 

than just leaving it for home time. 

Thank you for your understanding! 

 

March 21st is Down Syndrome awareness day! 

On this day, we have the chance to share 

ideas, experiences, knowledge, and important 

messages about Down Syndrome with the 

children in the center, and throughout the 

community. We can empower each other to 

advocate for inclusion to bring forth positive 

change! 

On March 21st, we encourage everyone to wear 

mismatch socks! This creative initiative was 

started in 2013 and according to some 

advocates, socks were chosen because they are 

similar in shape to chromosomes. The 

campaign was later promoted as ‘Lots of 

Socks,’ and advocates around the world 

encourage people to wear colourful, 

mismatched socks on March 21 to mark the 

occasion and raise awareness around the 

disorder. 

Artist’s Corner 

 

Our art this 

month is from 

Toddler A! The 

children had so 

much fun using 

the dinosaurs 

to stomp 

around the 

paper instead 

of paint 

brushes! What 

a good idea! 
 


